Dear Fellow Iowans,

 

Iowa Legislation has been going on now since the January 6th & the legislation is in full swing.  Our newly elected Governor is Terry Branstad-Republican.  

 

It's time once again to voice our opinions to our legislators to let them know where we stand on certain issues & what we would like to see happen with certain bills.

 

I have sent emails to my State Representative & Senator on recent bills of interest & you will be able to have your voice heard also by going to: 
· Go to www.congress.org/ 

· Go to upper right hand corner GET INVOLVED
· Put in your zip code

The page that comes up has a column entitled:
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Governor Terry Branstad,

Your State Senator

2 State Representatives for your area.

· Click on each of their names sequentially

· Click CONTACT to get all their contact information including telephone, FAX.  You may email your representative by clicking CONTACT VIA EMAIL.
When you are finished…

Go back to home page www.congress.org/  or click this link below to get your representatives’ votes by email weekly.
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Get Your Representatives' Votes by email weekly » 

If you have any questions, feel free to contact me, I'd love to help. 

"Marianne Coenen" <edpode2d@iowatelecom.net>,
 

Please keep this message filed for future reference & in the following days ahead, I will be sending you Alerts on particular bills my co-bill monitor-John and I consider important.  There will be a link in my messages to go to my friend, colleague & CCHR supporter-Eileen Dannemann's website at: www.VaccineLiberationArmy.com 

I will give you further instructions on how to access the Alert page of the Iowa bills of interest posted on her website. 

 

With sincere thanks,

 

Marianne Coenen

Iowa Co-Bill Monitor 
"Marianne Coenen" <edpode2d@iowatelecom.net>,
